
 
 

Duluth HS Orchestra Parent Night  
Thursday,	September	8—DHS	

6	PM	
	

	

The	Duluth	HS	Orchestra	will	be	holding	a	mandatory	parent	meeting	for	all	orchestra	
students	and	parents	on	Tuesday,	September	8,	2016.		The	meeting	will	take	place	in	the	
Duluth	HS	Theater	(600	Building).				

	
We	will	be	giving	important	information	about	the	events	and	activities	of	the	orchestra	this	

year	and	more	information	about	our	Spring	Trip.		In	addition,	there	will	be	opportunities	to	
pay	fees/dues	and	sign	up	to	volunteer	for	different	events	throughout	the	year.		

	
This	is	an	excellent	opportunity	to	get	all	parents	and	students	together	as	we	plan	another	
outstanding	year	of	the	DHS	Orchestra!		
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																																																			(DETACH	and	return	by	Thurs.	September	2,	2016)	
I	have	received	the	above	information	about	Orchestra	Parent	Night	on	September	8,	2016.	I	understand	that	this	is	

a	mandatory	meeting	and	will	make	every	effort	to	attend.	
		
	
Student	Name_________________________________									Parent	Name___________________________	
	
Parent	Signature________________________________________________________________________	
	
	


